
If you ever have a concern about a child or ‘adult at risk’, hear a
rumour or are told a secret about a child’s welfare or see behaviour

where a child or ‘adult at risk’ seem to be at risk of harm



 YOU HAVE A RESPONSIBILITY AND DUTY TO REPORT IT



To your Club or League Welfare Officer 



OR to us here at Shropshire FA



To our Designated Safeguarding Officer
Victoria Vespa (DSO)         

01743362769 / 07918764766  -  safeguarding@shropshirefa.com



Our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer
Andy Weston

01743362769  -  safeguarding@shropshirefa.com



Our Senior Safeguarding Lead
Mick Murphy

01743362769  - safeguarding@shropshirefa.com
 

Our Deputy Senior Safeguarding Lead
Zoe Griffiths

01743362769 / 07368528519  - safeguarding@shropshirefa.com
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If it is urgent and you cannot contact the individuals
above, please call

NSPCC 24hour helpline on 0808 169 1863



If the child or adult at risk is at immediate risk or
danger, please call:

999 Police/Ambulance



Whistle Blowing:



If you feel that a Safeguarding concern has not been
taken seriously, you should Whistle blow to our

Whistle Blowing Officer
Mick Murphy 01743362769

or contact The FA Safeguarding Team at
Safeguarding@TheFA.com
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